As employers, we live in fear everyday of OSHA citations, worker’s compensation claims or more
taxation. Now we live in the fear of having an employee come down with Covid 19, afraid they will
attempt to file A lawsuit against our company. The Liability issue is the biggest concern we had as far as
keeping our employees working. It should be A top priority for our legislature in this special session to
remove the liability issue from the equation.

Also | think legislators should realize the huge impact liability is playing in getting our schools reopened.
Yet | think public school as we know it, will never be the same if we don’t get kids back full time in the
classroom. Remove the liability concern and kids will be back in school.

Thank you for allowing me to submit my concerns.

Sincerely

Kay King
kay@rrking.net
(541)999-0067(c)
(541)97-2248 (h)
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